
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  

Proposed Parking Restrictions (TRO 1259) 

Ashvale Road and Linden Avenue, Tuxford 

PUBLIC ADVERT 

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services in Nottinghamshire. With the construction of a new Co-Op it is proposed to introduce ‘No 
Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (double yellow lines) to prevent inconsiderate or obstructive parking 
on Ashvale Road or at its junction with Linden Avenue.  The proposed restrictions will facilitate the 
safe operation of the highway including the new footway build-outs, which incorporate pedestrian 
crossing points. The restrictions on Ashale Road will extend from its junction with Linden Avenue to 
approximately 30 metres north of the new entrance.   
 
Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations 
who may be interested in this matter. The proposals will be advertised and notices displayed on site. 
A plan showing the proposals (Drawing number H/MN/3642/01) is attached, along with a copy of the 
site notice. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 5th 
March 2021. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals, please clearly state 
this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d 
like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/  
 
Yours  
      

Mark Newton 
 
Mark Newton 
Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 8041957 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 

 
 

 Your ref:   
My ref: H/MN/TRO 1259 

Date: 2nd February 2021 
  


